
 

231 Rothell Road Ext. Toccoa Ga 30577  *  Email: stmarystoccoa@gmail.com 

Office: (706) 886-2819 

Website: www.stmarystoccoa.org 

    FaceBook: stmarystoccoa 

St Mary 
Catholic Church 

_____________________________ 

Rev. Henry Thang M. Pham 

Pastor 

frhenryofstmary@gmail.com 

 (706) 886-2819 ext– 5 

Sacramental Emergency 

(706) 886-2819 ext– 1 

____________________________ 

Rev. Mr. Greg Ollick, MA 
Deacon & Administrator 

gregollick@aol.com 

(404) 918-7472 

____________________________ 

PARISH OFFICE 

Monday through Thursday  

10 AM - 2 PM 

stmarystoccoa@gmail.com 

____________________________ 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 

Saturday: 5 PM Vigil Mass 

Sunday: 8:30 AM; 11 AM 

Mon, Tues, Wed, Thurs, Sat: 9 AM 

1st Saturday Anointing of the Sick 

_____________________________ 

ADORATION 
Monday through Thursday  

8:00AM—8:45AM 

_______________________________  

RECONCILIATION 

Monday -Thursday after Mass 

Saturday: 10 AM & 4 PM 

Or by appointment 

____________________________ 

BAPTISM & MATRIMONY 

Contact Deacon Greg 

_____________________________ 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Sharon Cook (706) 297-8344 

Jessica Burger (904) 219-1129 

_____________________________ 

ADULT FAITH FORMATION 

Deacon Greg Ollick (404) 918-7472 

_____________________________ 

Removals 

Pruning 

Cabling/ Bracing 

Planting 

Tree Risk Assessments 

FREE Estimates  

(next to 1st Franklin Financial) 

FOR THE GLORY OF GOD 

By 

Harold Alexander & Staff 
 

Alexander’s Flowers & Gifts 

147 Center Plaza Dr. Toccoa Ga 30577 

(706) 886-9431 
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Thank you for your support! 
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The Most Holy Trinity * June 7, 2020  



If you want to submit an individual for Prayer Intentions, 
please contact Christa (706-886-2819). Update Christa at 
least every four weeks if you wish to continue with commu-
nity prayers. We need a parishioner to continue the “prayer 
intentions” email blasts,  If you are interested in this ministry 
please contact  -  Ms. Stephanie Cortellino 404-353-0475 
or steph.cortellino@gmail.com 

Please keep the  following people in 

your prayers:  

Carl Dowell, Joe Franzmathes, Laura Barnett, 

June Webb, Barbara Watson, Brenda McKevlin, Annabeth 

Lewis, Annamarie Burtness, John Craton, Susan Alexander, 

Tony Argento, Bill Bisig & Barbara Bisig, Barbara Wetzel, 

Sharon Cook, G.K. Meier, Carla Watson & Carol Womack 

   Parish Ministries 

Finance Committee:  

 Bob Defenbaugh, 706-244-0795 

Parish Council:  

 Dave Slezickey, 706-779-1833 

Ladies of St Mary’s:  

 Open Position 

Religious Education Co-directors:  

 Sharon Cook, 706 297-8344 

 Jessica Burger, 904-219-1129 

Knights of Columbus:  

 Richard Chalk, 706-963-0050 

Maintenance Committee: 

 Larry Barbour, 706 244-1410 

Bulletin Editor:  

 Christa O’Barr,  stmarystoccoa@gmail.com 

Multi-purpose Building Committee: 

 Steve Dessauer, 706 201-1185 

Extraordinary Ministers/Lectors Coordinator: 

 Deanna Holmer, 706 297-7493 

Offertory Tabulators (Counters):  Nancy Williamson 

Vietnamese Ministry: Tony Vu, 706-599-4278 

God’s Housekeepers:  LaVerne Tilley, 706-886-5691 

St. Mary’s Capital Campaign:   

Dave Slezickey, 706-779-1833 

Adult Faith Formation & Christian Initiation (RCIA):  

Deacon Greg Ollick, (404) 918-7472 

(Additional info on ALL ministries can be found on our website.) 

 

Vietnamese Corner  

Chương trình Thánh Lễ của Giáo Xứ qua chương trình 

Youtube vẫn sẽ tiếp tục cho tới khi có chỉ thị mới. 

Chú Ý Cho Người Tham Dự Thánh Lễ 

 Xin Vui long hợp tác với Ban Hướng Dẫn 

 Ai tới trước vào trước (hay thực thi tinh thần bác ái) 

 Yêu cầu hãy đeo khẩu trang trước khi tới -  

 Giữ khoảng cách công cộng 6-10 Feet (Khoảng 2-3 mét) 

 Dùng thuốc khử khuẩn riêng trong xe hay tại lối ra vào  

 Chỉ ngồi hay dùng những chỗ có dấu hiệu đã chỉ định  

 Chỉ có rước Lễ bằng tay (Mình Thánh Chúa mà thôi)    

 Kiểm tra bởi Ban Vệ Sinh trước và sau các Thánh Lễ  

 Hạn chế tụ hợp giao tiếp xã hội sau Thánh Lễ phía ngoài 

nơi tụ họp 

Xin Chúa Ba Ngôi ban cho mỗi một người trong chúng ta trở 

nên tông đồ tích cực, phục vụ cho nhau và giúp nhau sống 

nên thánh mỗi ngày.  

Mến chào tất cả Quý Ông Bà & Anh chị Em, 

LM “Henry” Phạm M Thắng, Chách Xứ 

Toccoa, Ngày 6, Tháng 6, năm 2020 

Pope Francis’ prayer intention for June 

We pray that all those who suffer may find their way in 
life, allowing themselves to be touched by the Heart of 

Jesus. 

Mass Schedule &  Intentions 
 

SAT: 6/6       Vigil of The Most Holy Trinity 

 5:00 PM– Rolande Bonnevie (D) 

   ~given by Carol Martin 

 

SUN:  6/7  The Most Holy Trinity    

 8:30 AM - Pro Populo 

 11:00 AM– Laurie & Alaina Williamson (L) 

   ~given by Nancy Williamson 

 

MON:  6/8  10th Week in Ordinary Time 

  9:00 AM - Pro Populo 

TUES:   6/9 Saint Ephrem, Deacon and Doctor (m) 

   9:00 AM - Pro Populo 

WED:   6/10  10th Week in Ordinary Time   

  9:00 AM - Pro Populo 

THUR:  6/11 Saint Barnabas, Apostle (M)  

  9:00 AM - Pro Populo 

SAT:     6/13 Saint Anthony of Padua, P & D (M) 

  9:00 AM - Pro Populo 

Ladies Guild Notice 
As our group discussed at our March meeting - I am stepping 
down as President.  I plan to continue to be active with our 
group but no longer serve as president. I enjoyed serving as 
president for the past 3 1/2 years. Hopefully at our August or 
September meeting someone will step up to be our president 
or perhaps - Co - Presidents.  
Stephanie Cortellino 

Mass Intentions 

Remember your loved ones, both living and deceased, by 
Mass Intention offerings. There are many open dates availa-
ble. Please see Christa to schedule or complete the availa-
ble envelopes in the Sacristy and place in the offertory bas-
kets or give to an usher.  

OUR RETURN TO PUBLIC MASS CELEBRATION 

Our Mass Schedule will be exactly the same as usual, but 
we will have to follow all of the special safety guidelines 

and precautions established by the Archdiocese of Atlan-
ta and the CDC.   Here is the list of these precautions: 

 Everyone (adults and children) will be required to 
wear a face mask from the time they enter the 
church. 

 Everyone will be required to use the supplied hand 
sanitizer upon entering the church. 

 Social distancing will be maintained such that there is 
at least a 6-foot separation between all those attend-
ing Mass except members of the same house-
hold.  The ushers will assist in the necessary spacing. 

 The collection basket will not be passed. Instead, it 
will be placed in the narthex for everyone to drop their 
regular parish offering. Thus, there is no offertory 
procession. 

 We will avoid shaking hands during the exchange of 
the sign of peace. 

 Clergy and Eucharistic Ministers will use hand san-
itizer before and after the distribution of Communion 
and wear a mask during the distribution. 

 Communion will be received in the hands only, 
and the distribution of the Precious Blood will be dis-
continued. 

 All common surfaces within the church (including 
pews, door handles, etc.) will be sanitized after each 
Mass. 

 Hymnals/Missals will not be available at the church, 
because they cannot be sanitized. However, the text 
for the hymns, the Responsorial Psalm and the Par-
ish Prayer will be presented on a large screen in the 
front of the church. 

Please do not come to Mass if you have a fever or 
feel ill.  We will still be recording and publishing our 
Sunday Masses.  Archbishop Gregory J. Hartmayer 
has extended the dispensation from the obligation of 
attending Sunday Mass.  If you do not feel safe com-
ing to Mass at this time, please feel free to participate 
by watching our recorded Sunday Mass. 

  

Religious Education   
For First Reconciliation and Communion students in Ms. Sha-
ron's sacramental class, we are postponing the receiving of 
Reconciliation and Communion until we are able to celebrate 
as a parish. No date has been set but plans include a half-day 
retreat, followed by Reconciliation and First Communion at a 
Sunday Mass in August or September. Please contact Jessica 
Burger with any questions. jnburger4@gmail.com 

YOUR GENEROSITY IS NEEDED 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help is a home in Atlanta established to 
care for incurable cancer patients through hospice care.  It is 
solely supported by the generosity of the public as they do not 
accept payment from their patients. Unfortunately, due to 
COVID-19, their fundraising plans are limited and their lack of 
funds is creating a financial strain.  
To help the sisters at this time, St. Mary’s is planning a second 
collection the weekend of June 20th and 21st.  If you would 
like to make a charitable donation, please make your checks 
out to “Our Lady of Perpetual Help” or place your cash dona-
tion in an envelope, located in the pews, and designate it for 
“Our Lady of Perpetual Help”.   

Offertory/Contributions 

 Weekend of May 31st, 2020  

 Weekly Budget                          $ 2,300.00                                                                                                                                                                                        

 Offertory        $ 2,922.00 

 Building Fund                    $    135.00  

 Children’s Bouquet       $       0.00 

Thank-you for your contributions! 

The counters for next week are Nancy Williamson, Flora But-

ler & Jim Donnelly 

Notice 
Saint Mary’s reopened successfully last week for our reg-
ular schedule of public Masses for the first time since the 
COVID -19 began.  Everyone was glad to be back to cele-
brate together the Sacred Mysteries and receive the 
Body, Blood, Soul and Divinity of Christ.  We have all 
longed to participant fully again in the Divine Liturgy. 
We are taking precautions to ensure the safety of every-
one who comes to Saint Mary’s. The precautions are de-
tailed in the bulletin.  Please feel welcome to join us for 
Mass this weekend at the regular schedule times. 
If you don’t feel that it is safe for you to attend Mass at this 
time, the dispensation continues through June 28th.   
Please don’t hesitate to contact Deacon Greg or Father 
Henry if there is anything St. Mary’s can do for you. 

God sent his Son to save us and to forgive 

us, making us his adopted children. Like 

the Trinity, may we be united in peace and 

love through the Spirit, through whom we 

offer God’s praise and glory. 
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